
  

Request for Expedited Processing 
 

 
 Winton Road Broadcasting Co., LLC (“Winton Road”) respectfully requests expedited 
processing of this application to further modify Construction Permit File No. BNPH-
20060309ACN, as modified by BMPH-20110725AFV (the “CP”).  Expedited processing is 
essential to Winton Road’s ability to construct the proposed facilities because the CP will expire 
on October 31, 2011.  See Letter from Peter H. Doyle to Lew Paper, Esq., Ref. No. 1800B3-IB 
(AD January 25, 2011), a copy of which is annexed as Attachment A to Exhibit 35 of this 
application.   
 

Expedited processing is further warranted by Winton Road’s diligent efforts to construct 
the facilities authorized by the original CP, and as modified, which efforts were frustrated 
through circumstances beyond Winton Road’s control.  Details of such facts and circumstances 
are set forth at pp. 1-2 and Attachments A-C to Exhibit 35 of this application, and are 
incorporated herein by reference.   

 
In addition, as explained in Exhibit 35, expedited processing would permit Winton Road 

to timely construct facilities that would provide service to a significantly larger population than 
would be served by the facilities authorized in BMPH-20110725AFV.  See Exhibit 35, pp 2-4.  
Accordingly, expedited processing would serve the paramount public interest in this case 
because it would allow Winton Road to commence operations of an improved facility before the 
October 31, 2011 expiration of the CP. 


